



September 13, 2017

Kirk Biggar, Senior Planner Long Range Planning, Planning Services Town of Oakville 1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, ON L6H 0H3

Legislative & Planning Services Department Planning Services 1151 Bronte Road Oakville ON L6M 3L1 Fax: 905-825-0267

Dear Mr. Biggar:

RE: Regional Comments on Proposed Official Plan Amendments (OPAs) -Urban Structure Review (File No. 42.15.52)

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the amendments to the Livable Oakville Plan, the North Oakville West Secondary Plan, and the North Oakville East Secondary Plan which result from the Town's Urban Structure Review. The amendments identify a Town-wide urban structure and establish how changes to this urban structure would be considered.

Regional staff have reviewed the proposed amendments and are satisfied that they conform to the Regional Official Plan and the Growth Plan, 2017.

I trust these comments are of assistance to you. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at extension 7391.

Sincerely,

Owen McCabe, RPP MCIP Intermediate Planner

Diane Childs, Manager, Town of Oakville c. (email)

Curt Benson, Director of Planning Services (A), Halton Region

Dan Tovey, Manager, Planning Policy, Halton Region

